
 

S T A T E   O F   C O N N E C T I C U T 
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

 

2800 BERLIN TURNPIKE, P.O. BOX 317546 

NEWINGTON, CONNECTICUT 06131-7546 

 

Phone:  860-594-3128 

 

April 10, 2017 

 

Subject: Project No. 171-304: Replacement of Highway Signing on I-84 in the towns of 

Southington, Plainville, New Britain and Farmington. 

  

NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS: 

  

This is to notify all concerned and especially the prospective bidders that the bid opening for the 

subject project is being postponed Two (2) additional weeks from April 19, 2017 to May 3, 

2017, at 2:00 P.M. in the Conference Room of the Department of Transportation Administration 

Building, 2800 Berlin Turnpike, Newington, Connecticut.   

 

This postponement is necessary incorporate design build specification for some of the foundation 

and overhead supports. 

 

Addendum No. 3 to follow. 

 

Please send all future questions to http://dot-contractsqanda.ct.gov/Default.aspx 

 

 

 Philip J. Melchionne 
 For: Gregory D. Straka                 

 Contracts Manager 

 Division of Contracts Administration 

http://dot-contractsqanda.ct.gov/Default.aspx

